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I am horrified by the lies about vote by mail being circulated by deep pocketed right 

wing forces in Oregon. Vote by mail has proven over many years to be a clean, 

secure system. This bill to repeal vote by mail is based on fear mongering lies, not 

fact. It is yet another tactic to suppress voting by all Oregon citizens. Shame on any 

member of our state legislature that votes to suppress votes by raising barriers to 

voting. This bill is targeted at seniors and other Oregon citizens who face obstacles  

to in person voting. Vote this bill down.  


